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NOTIFICATION OF DELISTING DATE 

 

 
The Company refers to its announcements dated 29 July 2019, 29 May 2020, 16 June 2020, 17 June 2020, 31 August 2020, 14 

September 2020, and 13 October 2020 (the “Announcements”). Unless defined otherwise, all capitalized terms used but not defined 

in this announcement shall have the meanings ascribed to them in the Announcements. 

 

BM Mobility Ltd. (the “Company”) has been notified by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 

(the “SGX-ST”) that its securities will be delisted from the SGX-ST on 12 November 2020 (“Delisting Date”).  

 

Arrangements (if any) on the issuance to depositors of share certificates relating to the shares of the 

Company held with the Central Depository (Pte) Limited will be made known in a separate announcement. 

 

Shareholders who have further enquiries after the Delisting Date may contact the Company at: 

 

Contact person:  Kim Lim / Randy Pay 

Address:   6 Shenton Way, OUE Downtown 2, #33-00, Singapore 068809  

Email:    kimflim@deloitte.com / rpay@deloitte.com 

 

Shareholders are advised to read this announcement and any further announcements by the Company 

carefully. Shareholders are also advised to refrain from taking any action in respect of their securities in the 

Company which may be prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution when dealing in the securities 

of the Company. In the event of any doubt, shareholders should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, 

solicitors, accountants or other professional advisors. 

 

 

Submitted by the Judicial Managers  

For and On Behalf of the Company  

 

Tan Wei Cheong 

Deloitte & Touche LLP  

14 October 2020 


